
PE Timetable 

Week commencing 04/12/23 

Tuesday 5th Dec - Year 2 

Wednesday 6th Dec - Reception 

Thursday 7th Dec - Year 1 

 

Week commencing 11/12/23 

Monday 11th Dec - Year 5 

Tuesday 12th Dec - Year 3 

Wednesday 13th Dec - Year 6 

Thursday 14th Dec - Year 4 

 

 
 

 
Festive dates for your diary 

 
 
Wednesday 6th December - PTA Movie night - Home Alone - 

Year 3 to Year 6 only 

 

Thursday 7th December - Christmas Jumper Day 

 

Monday 11th December - PTA Nursery Treat Time with Santa 

 

Tuesday 12th December - PTA Year 1 Treat Time with Santa 

 

Tuesday 12th December - Nursery Christmas Concert 10:30am & 

2:30pm 

 

Wednesday 13th December - PTA Year 2 Treat Time with Santa 

 

Wednesday 13th December - Reception Christmas Concert 

9:30am 

 

Thursday 14th December - Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 & Year 6 

Christmas Carol Service at All Saints Church 10:00am & 2:00pm 

 

Thursday 14th December - PTA Reception Treat Time with Santa 

 

Friday 15th December - Year 1 Christmas Concert 9:30am 

 

Friday 15th December - Year 2 Christmas Concert 2:45pm 

 

Thursday 21st December - Christmas Dinner - there will be no 

jacket potatoes / baguettes available. Packed lunch will need 

to be brought to school if your child does not want Christmas 

dinner.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Romilly Newsletter 

 

The children looked lovely in their 

favourite colours and we even 

had a visit from Pudsey! The total 

raised was £533.25p.  

Thank you for your continued 

support! 

Edition 1 - Friday 1st December 2023 

School Trips 

Wednesday 13th December - Jack & the Beanstalk pantomime – 

Barry Memorial Hall - Year 1, Year 2, Year 3 & Year 4 

 

Tuesday 28th November - Year 2 walking to Barry Castle ruins - 

2RF in the morning & 2SH in the afternoon. Friday 1st December 

2KRD in the morning (weather dependent, dates may change) 

 

Friday 8th December - Year 5 visiting Big Pit 

Dates for your diary 

INSET day - Monday 8th January 

2024 

Christmas decoration  

donation request 

If you are changing your 

decorations this year and they 

are too good to throw away, 

please consider donating them 

to the school office! 


